
 

 
 
 
19th November 2018                                                                                                                          

 
To: Parents of Pupils in Senior School 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

Senior School Carol Service - Monday 10th December 2018 at 7.00pm 
St Peter’s Church, St Peter’s Gate, Nottingham (Next to Marks and Spencer) 

 
I hope that everyone is looking forward to the Carol Service, which will be held at St Peter’s Church, near Marks and 
Spencer on Monday 10th December. All pupils are expected to attend this official school function. 
 
All pupils in Years 7 to 11 should be seated by 6.45pm.  Prefects are requested to arrive at 6.30pm so they can practise 
the collection. This is an occasion when formal uniform should be worn (white shirt, tie, blazer) and green tights for girls.  
Parents are encouraged to stay for the service, our Carol Service is part of the traditional Hollygirt calendar and it is a 
lovely family festive occasion.  The service lasts approximately one hour and a quarter. Refreshments of hot non-
alcoholic punch and mince pies will be available afterwards in the adjoining café. 
 
If you are not staying for the service, please ensure your child is collected from the church at 8.15pm. Please note that 
there is no parking available directly outside the venue. 
 
We will be teaching a normal school day until 3.45pm, but members of the choir and readers will go down to practise in 
the church in the afternoon, they will then return to school by the end of the day. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Craig Dean 
Deputy Head 

 

 

 
 


